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I strongly support SB 949 and the development of affordable, mixed-use housing in 

north and northeast Portland. This bill will help address the critical need for stable 

housing while integrating essential community services and commercial spaces. By 

fostering economic development, job creation, and environmental sustainability, SB 

949 offers a holistic approach to community revitalization. Investing in this project will 

provide housing for hundreds of individuals and strengthen the support systems that 

help underserved communities thrive. I urge your support for this important 

legislation. 


